We’re not alone - Notes for Reading v Arsenal 28th January 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]The January transfer window is an uncertain time for many players. A move to another club will often require many lifestyle changes. Training or matches may be further away and require a house move. Different styles of play may take a while to take on board. Then there are team dynamics – how will the new player fit in socially, what expectations does she have and what do others have of her. There is a lot to get used to. We are thrilled to have Natasha Harding join us here at Reading and we hope her transition from Liverpool to Reading has been a smooth. Who knows, by the time this programme goes to print there may have been  more signings. 
Whatever changes any of us are having to make in our lives we should have confidence that God is with us every step of the journey. Psalm 139 says “I look behind me and you’re there, then up ahead and you’re there too…”. Many of us use the phrase ‘It was meant to be’ as we look back over phases of our lives. 
That particular phrase was a hard one to take two weeks ago at Adam’s Park when our girls were so close to reaching that Conti Cup final. Let’s give them some extra support to help them get three points here today. C’mon Urzzz. 


